AGM 2021 Report

Quebec Region

As with the rest of the country everything in 2021 was on hold due to the Covid situation
and many gathering restrictions.

Our members continued to renew their dues and participation to our association. We held
a virtual executive year end meeting with presentation of all reports, regular executive
meetings and kept our members informed on happenings in our region.

Contacted our veteran, widows and members to chat during these difficult times.

In August, many of our members held private Commemorative Ceremonies in memory of
our Hong Kong Veterans to commemorate the 80™ Anniversary of their release.

On November 11", Remembrance Day, many members attended virtual or small
individual commemorations at their local Cenotaphs and Memorials to our Veterans.

During the year, we continued sending “Birthday Wishes” to our members and for the
Holiday Season we mailed “Christmas Greetings” to our Veteran Phil and to all our
widows.

We are still holding virtual executive meetings and hoping for a better 2022 year to get
back to holding gatherings again and commemorate our veterans by attending ceremonies
and possibly more Plaque Dedications.

I thank my nominators for your confidence and special thanks to Phil Doddridge and our
Veterans for their guidance, help and confidence throughout the years. I also thank Allan
Marshall our treasurer and Debbie Batley-Everett our secretary for serving on our
Executive since day one of our Quebec Region.

Greetings to all and continue to stay safe.
Respectfully submitted by

Lucette Mailloux Muir
HKVCA Director Quebec Region



